
Morning Announcements 

Tuesday, September 7, 2010 
Day 13 

Breakfast of Champion applications are due to Mr. Allen by tomorrow 

afternoon. 

 

The Exemption Test Review for Drivers Ed will be held in the cafeteria on 

Tuesday, September 14 and Wednesday, September 15.  The test will then 

follow on Thursday, September 16.  If you qualify for Drivers Ed, you can 

sign up for these dates in the guidance office. 

 

Female students grades 9 – 12, please go by Guidance if you would like to pick 

up information on the upcoming Miss North Carolina High School Pageant. 

 

FFA Members, the mums that you sold will not be delivered until Wednesday 

morning.  Please have parents plan on picking them up Wednesday during the 

day or right after school Wed. or Thurs. 

 

FFA officers will meet Thursday morning at 7:45 in Mrs. Harvey’s Room. 

 

There will be a meeting during homeroom tomorrow, in D-4 for all returning 

varsity softball players. 

 

There will be a meeting for all pet lovers tomorrow morning at 7:40 in Miss 

Rosebooms Room A-2.  This meeting is open for anyone interested in being in 

PAW Club this year. 

 

 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, September 7, 2010 

 

The Key Club will meet in the Media Center tomorrow during Homeroom. 

 

Breakfast of Champion applications are due to Mr. Allen by tomorrow 

afternoon. 

 

There will be a meeting during homeroom tomorrow, in D-4 for all returning 

varsity softball players. 

 



FFA Members, the mums that you sold will be delivered tomorrow.  Please 

have parents plan on picking them up tomorrow during the day or right after 

school or after school on Thurs. 

 

Any senior who is planning to attend a 4year college and has NOT taken the 

SAT or any senior planning to take the SAT again, please note that the 

regular registration deadline for the Oct. 9 SAT is Friday, September 10!  You 

may register online or pick up a paper registration form in the counseling 

center.  Please see your counselor if you have any questions. 

 

Applications for ETSU’s prestigious ROAN Scholarship are now available in 

the counseling center and are due back Monday, September 20. 

 

TEACHERS:  ITC has asked that we leave computers on and logged on 

tonight.  They will be pushing out updates. 

 

 

 


